
To: Lewis, Adam (Planning) <Adam.Lewis(5)herefordshire.Rov.uk> 
Cc: OKX Architecture <enquiries(a)okxarchitecture.co.uk> 
Subject: Re: Planning Application 171289 - Dwelling at Lye Green 

Dear Adam 

That is indeed good news for our client. 

We can confirm that we are happy to agree with the extension of time until 21st 
November. 

Kind regards 

Lorraine 

On 15 Nov 2017, at 16:07, Lewis, Adam (Planning) 
<Adam.Lewis(a)herefordshire. gov.uk> wrote: 

Good Afternoon Colin, 

I have just picked up your message regarding the above. Please accept my apologies for the 
delay in making a determination o f t he application. 

To update you, I am currently writ ing up the application wi th a recommendation of 
approval. All being well on the admin side of things you should hopefully therefore have a 
decision by early next week. 

With that in mind, I would be grateful if we could agree an extension of t ime until Tuesday 
(21^*) SO that we have a set date to work to? 

Best regards, 

Adam Lewis 
Planning Officer 
Development Management | Herefordshire Council | Council Offices | Plough Lane | 
Hereford | HR4 0LE 
Tel I 01432 383789 
E mail | adam.lewis(5)herefordshire.gov.uk 

"Any opinion expressed in this e-mail or any attached files are those ofthe individual and not necessarily 
those of Herefordshire Council, Herefordshire Clinical Commissioning Group (HCCG), Wye Valley NHS 
Trust or 2gether NHS Foundation Trust. You should be aware that Herefordshire Council, Herefordshire 
Clinical Commissioning Group (HCCG), Wye Valley NHS Trust & 2gether NHS Foundation Trust 
monitors its email service. This e-mail and any attached files are confidential and intended solely for the 
use ofthe addressee. This communication may contain material protected by law from being passed on. 
If you are not the intended recipient and have received this e-mail in error, you are advised that any use, 
dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you have received this 
e-mail in error please contact the sender immediately and destroy all copies of it." 


